
University of Bedfordshire 

Final year Registration - January 2024 Intake 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Now we are taking applications for the final year of the University of Bedfordshire degree program for 

the January 2024 intake. 

If you have followed up to the 2nd year 2nd semester of the Higher Diploma and if you wish to apply the 

2024 January intake for the final year of the University of Bedfordshire degree program, please submit 

your details via following link on/before 14h December 2023.  

Form Link - https://forms.office.com/r/3iRyxLCMag 

Special Note: Please be informed that if you have not successfully completed all the modules of the 1st 

year and 2nd year of the higher diploma level, you will not be eligible for the final year. 

 

Marketing - SLIIT Academy 

 

 

 

 

 

 


